
Discuss and consider action: Purchase of replacement ambulance 
for the Burnet Fire Department: M. Ingram



Ambulance 
Purchase

• Replacement Needed: The Burnet 
Fire Department seeks approval to 
purchase a new ambulance after a 
Frazer unit was destroyed in a 
Station 2 vehicle fire.

• Quote: Frazer, Ltd. provided a 
$200,625 quote for a Type I remount 
ambulance on a 2026 International 
CV515 Diesel chassis.

• Funding: TML Risk Pool will cover 
$199,625, leaving $1,000 in City 
funds to complete the purchase.



Any Questions?
Recommendation
• Staff recommends approval of the replacement ambulance for the Burnet Fire 

Department.


